
 
 

 
Winter 2014 Newsletter 

Hello Laskeek Bay Conservation Society followers! 

Our 2014 field season is quickly coming up!   
Starting May 2nd and ending July 11th, we are in for a great season of 
research, monitoring, conservation and education!  

 

Internships 

We are pleased to offer two 6-week internship positions for the 2014 field season. Aimed at third or fourth year biology 
students (or recent graduates) this program offers students a chance to gain hands-on field skills while working 
alongside trained biologists. Interested applicants are encouraged to send a resume and cover letter to 
laskeek@laskeekbay.org 

Volunteers 

The Volunteer Program at Limestone Island gives you a wonderful opportunity for assisting the Society with its work 
while participating in field research. Volunteers are asked to commit to a one-week stay on the Island, which will include 
a variety of different studies varying with the timing of your stay. It is a chance to meet scientists and learn a lot of 
scientific lore and natural history in an engaging way. 

Please read the volunteer guide for more information.  Volunteer Application packages are available on our website. 

CAN’T VOLUNTEER THIS YEAR? You can help us by talking about us and promoting our volunteer and intern 
positions in your community!  If you are interested, we have presentation materials we can provide to help out.  We also 
have some amazing pictures on our  or   you can show people!  

AGM 

Please join us on March 6th, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the Visitor’s Information Centre in Queen Charlotte.  We will have a 
presentation by a local biologist followed by the highlights of last season, a short review of the 2013 financials and the 
election of directors to the board.  Refreshments & snacks will be provided. 

 

Please consider making a donation to ensure our organization can continue to do conservation work on 

Haida Gwaii.  Donations can be made easily at www.laskeekbay.org or sent by cheque made out to 

Laskeek Bay Conservation Society, Box 867, Queen Charlotte, BC. V0T 1S0. 

We are accepting applications for our 
2014 internships and volunteer positions 

 
Visit our website to apply  

www.laskeekbay.org 
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